
 

 

 

 

Statement 

 
 

The Montgomery Bar Association joins in and adopts the Pennsylvania Bar Association Judicial Administration 

Committee Recommendation to oppose House Bill 38 which proposes to amend Article V of the Pennsylvania 

Constitution to change the method by which statewide appellate court judges are selected and urges 

Montgomery County legislators to join in opposing this legislation. 

 

Dated: January 21, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 


